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Why you’re seeing Victoria transit buses in Kelowna 
 
On Sunday 26 August the Kelowna Regional Transit System adds 40,000 service 
hours to the existing schedule.  
 
The extra service ties in with why you may be seeing Victoria Regional Transit 
buses in Kelowna. 
 
Jerry Dombowsky explains, “to accommodate the 40,000 extra service hours, the 
Kelowna Regional Transit System needs more buses. The buses we ordered aren’t 
going to be ready in time, so we borrowed the buses from Victoria. That’s the 
beauty of having a provincial fleet.”  
 
As soon as the brand new Nova buses arrive from Montreal, the Victoria buses will 
head home again. 
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